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CDD Import Permit  

(See Attached) 

CDD has acquired the new CDC 

Import Permit that is valid for 

one year.  Attached a copy of the 

permit for your sites to print 

and apply to all shipments of 

HIV samples sent to CDD.  CDD 

will send preprinted permits on 

adhesive labels on subsequent 

shipments of supplies to each 

site.  Discard all of the current 

CDC Import Permits that you 

might have on hand right now 

that expire on 06/24/21. 

The Navy Bloodborne Infec-
tion Management Center is 

located on NSA Bethesda 
campus in Bldg. 17B. 

 
Hours: 6 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Phone: 301-295-6590 
Fax: 301-295-5906 
 
Dept E-mail: dha.bethesda.ncr-
medical.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil 
 
Department Head 
Phone: 301-295-6590 
Bldg 17B, 3rd floor, Suite 3G 
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D1 DEFICIENCY AWARENESS D1 DEFICIENCY AWARENESS When the 
specimens are received at CDD, but the site did not transmit the orders data to 
our systems. The necessary action is for the site to process the batch through 
MRRS and resubmit. For CHCS and MHS Genesis, the site needs to retransmit 
the orders. CDD will only hold the samples submitted in SST tubes for seven 
days. After which, the specimens will be too old from the draw date, and the 
members will have to be redrawn. For most members, that is quite an incon-
venience. 

For more questions, Please visit our website here 

Please be advised that CDD 

will be closed on Monday, July 

5th for the 4th of July holiday. 

CDD will be open for testing 

on Saturday, July 3rd. If you 

are going to ship your HIV 

specimens to CDD on Friday, 

July 2nd, for delivery on Satur-

day, July 3rd, please make sure that you print your FedEx shipping label from 

the CDD website on Friday. The Saturday delivery address on the FedEx ship-

ping label will show as: 

1102 Brussels Dr 

San Antonio, TX 78200 

 

If you have any questions, please contact CDD at : 

877.233.1337 or email:  

Military@cddmedical.com 
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